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As my term as Commander comes to an end,
there are many members to thank, from the Post
Officers and Committee Chairmen, to the various
groups (Ladies Auxiliary, SAL, 40/8, Legion
Riders). You have all been an inspiration and inte-
gral part of the success of LCW Post 1. Your efforts
and dedication are appreciated and noticed. As we
elect new Officers for the 2015-2016 year, I encour-
age Legion members to step-up and serve Post 1
in your own unique way. Volunteerism is key to the
survival of our organization. Be a part of the solu-
tion. Set aside some time and help out if you can.
No one individual has all the answers and solutions

to challenges. They are sometimes difficult but the key to it all is coop-
eration. Post 1 is still the oldest Post and has the highest membership in
Colorado. Thank you all for your support and may this Post continue on
the path of success. FOR GOD AND COUNTRY.

Commander’s Corner
by Commander Jeff Birdwell

Anew elevated sign was installed
about February to replace the aging
sign that had been in place for sev-
eral years. The old sign was faded
and no longer grabbed the attention
of traffic on Yale or I-25… or future
members. The new sign was intend-
ed not only to advertise the Post, but
also the room/event rentals we offer.
Adding “event center” and our
phone number has helped increase
the number of inquiries for room
rentals; it’s also helped increase rev-
enue that helps fund our Post’s pro-
grams.

Unfortunately, the design of the
new sign omitted any identification
as “Post 1” or our “LCW” name-
sake. This oversight created a signi-
ficant level of interest among our
membership and a frank and lively
discussion at February’s General

The All Veterans Honor Guard
(AVHG), Ft. Logan Team is proud
to announce our new association
with American Legion Post 1. 

In 1993, our government drasti-
cally reduced their role in providing
final military honors for Veterans.
Two Colorado men saw the need
and began recruiting Veteran vol-
unteers to fill this gap. By 1994, ap-
proximately 100 men had been re-
cruited, six teams were created and
the All Veterans Honor Guard was
born. Over the next 21 years the
AVHG has provided final military
honors for over 12,000 Veterans.

Currently five teams remain.
They are: Fort Logan, Aurora,
Castle Rock, Littleton and Arvada.
All teams are associated with Amer-
ican Legion or Veterans of Foreign
Wars Posts. We continue to be the
only 100 percent volunteer organi-
zation that provides this service on
a regular basis. For this reason, it is
important that the AVHG continues
its mission “until the last man stand-
ing” regardless of the weather or
the number of services requested in
a single day. We typically augment
the two- or three-man military detail
assigned to fold and present the

Adjutant News
by Patrick Burch

Greetings American Legion
members! Elections are coming up,
May 12, 2015, 12-7 p.m. at Post 1.
I encourage you to vote, remember:
get involved... The world is run by
those who show up. The American
Legion is an organization that is run
by its active members, I encourage
everyone to help support this out-
standing organization by par-
ticipating at any level at which you
feel comfortable.

SPONSORS
MILITARY APPRECIATION DAY

AUGUST 1, 2015
CORPORATE SPONSORS
BELLCO CREDIT UNIONS DIAMOND DONATION
BROCADE, INC. DIAMOND DONATION
AMERICAN FURNITURE WAREHOUSE GOLD STAR SPONSOR

LEGION SPONSORS
LCW POST 1 LEGION DIAMOND DONATION
LCW UNIT 1 AUXILIARY GOLD STAR SPONSOR
LCW SQUADRON 1 SAL GOLD STAR SPONSOR
LCW VOITURE 97-40 & 8 GOLD STAR SPONSOR

INDIVIDUAL SPONSORS
TERESA MERCILL BRONZE STAR SPONSOR
PAUL GREMSE SILVER STAR SPONSOR
GLEN & MARGARET STENSON BRONZE STAR SPONSOR
JACK ROZEAN BRONZE STAR SPONSOR
KATHLEEN NICOLAI BRONZE STAR SPONSOR
DAVID POWERS DIAMOND SPONSOR
DORIS & DON PETERSEN GOLD STAR SPONSOR
BRIAN HARRIS SILVER STAR SPONSOR
AL & KAREN TAYLOR DIAMOND SPONSOR
SUE WAGNER GOLD STAR SPONSOR
JEFF GILLIGAN BRONZE STAR SPONSOR
SHERRY COOK BRONZE STAR SPONSOR

We so appreciate the generous donations of our membership and
organizations in support of this event to make it a success. Your help,
whether large or small, makes the difference in all that happens at LCW
Post 1. Please continue to make any donations to Military Appreciation
Day fund Attn: Mike Ford, to be included in our list of sponsors.

Sponsorships are: Diamond $500 and above, Gold Star $100-$499,
Silver Star $50-$99, Bronze Star $25-$49. 

5TH ANNUAL S.A.L. SQUADRON #1
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Friday, May 29, 2015 at Fitzsimons Golf Course
Four Man Scramble — 7 a.m. SHOTGUN start

$70 per person entry fee includes:
Cart & Greens Fees • Unlimited Range Balls

Commemorative T-Shirt • Team Photo
Awards Luncheon at Post 1 • Prizes & Goodie Bag

Entry fee MUST be paid
by May 21, 2015

Make checks payable to
SAL Squadron #1

Hole sponsorships
available for $75

For more information contact
Scott Garrett 303-257-8698

or ceilingmanjsg@yahoo.com 

COMMANDER
Elwood “Woody” Glaser
Ron Olson
Pablo Palen

SR. VICE COMMANDER
Clotilde “Tilde” Szelkowski
Anthony Jones Sr.

JR. VICE COMMANDER
Tom Yagley

FINANCE OFFICER
Mike Pond

SERGEANT-AT-ARMS
Alan Jaffe

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
Anthony Jones Sr.
Allan Taylor
Ed Krusey
Jeff Birdwell
Frank McCurdy
Chris Nepute
Wilton Webb
Ron Bishop
Dan Minehane

New Service To Veterans From LCW Post 1
Flag. We provide a commander who
conducts the service, a chaplain, a
rifle detail and a bugler.

How can you help? Volunteer!
To be a member of the AVHG you
must be a Veteran. You must be able
to stand at least 30 minutes (unless
in a wheel chair) and be available

on weekdays. Passing this informa-
tion on to a friend or relative would
also help. We provide the uniform
and training.

If you have any questions or need
additional information please con-
tact Kathy Kraski, 303-523-0533 or
honorguard@itsjustnumbers.com.

New Building Sign
Membership meeting. The Com-
mander, reflecting on the member-
ship discussion, appointed a com-
mittee of five members to look into
possible solutions... i.e. how to keep
the “event center” advertising em-
phasis while coming up with some
way to provide the Post 1 identifi-
cation that’s missing from the new
sign.

The committee has met a few
times and is in the process of pric-
ing out various solutions. Unfortu-
nately, at this point there will be
some cost associated to make any
change or restoration. We’ll provide
additional updates as we get facts,
but the committee is also looking for
your — the membership of this Post
— input to guide this process and
make sure any action reflects our
members’ desires.

Please send any suggestions or
comments to lcw1messageboard@
hotmail.com and provide your name
so that we can keep an accurate tally
of membership input, eliminate
spam, or account for multiple emails
from the same source. All inputs
welcome, please keep it profes-
sional.

Mr. William
F. Gauley
received a

certificate for
50 continuous

years of
membership.

If you served in
MAAG Indochina or

MAGG Vietnam
between

1954 and 1964
please contact
Terry Mannlein

at 303-995-9504 or
tamannlein@q.com.
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SAL Squadron 1 News

40/8 Greetings

Information On Candidates Running In The Post #1 2015-2016 Election

Elwood P.
(Woody) Glaser

Commander
With a bold vision that both cel-

ebrates the past while also embrac-
ing the future the American Legion
is approaching its 100th Anniver-
sary in 2019. We, the members of
LCW Post 1, need to re-commit to
bold action in our service to Amer-
ica and its military veterans.

My candidacy, for election to the
Office of Post Commander, repre-
sents a commitment to providing
vision for attaining, together, the
goal of greater support for veterans
and Americanism moving forward
to 2019 and beyond.

Whoever is elected to serve as
your next LCW Post 1 Commander
our joint goals are simple:
1. Increase LCW Post 1 volunteer

participation with organizations
actively providing support for
American veterans.

2. That the entire LCW Post 1 fam-
ily becomes active recruiters of
new membership. Further that
we commit to encouraging in-
creased individual engagement
through improved attendance at
Post meetings, events, and vet-
eran support activities. This will
promote Post 1 as being a united
American Legion family sworn
to action.

3. Renew LCW Post 1’s pledge of
being committed to the Legion’s
Americanism programs.
Achieving these three clear goals

will ensure Post 1’s continued ven-
erable place as Colorado’s largest
and oldest American Legion Post.
Further striving toward these goals
will assure Post 1’s continued growth

Ron Olson
Commander

• Post 1 member for 32 years. Ac-
tive member in Post 1 as Sr. Vice
Commander 2 years, Memorial
Board 25 years, Financial Officer
1 year, and Flag Day Chairman
2004-2014.

• District 6 Commander, Vice
Commander, and Fiscal Officer.

• My career for 42 years was in
law enforcement for the State of
Colorado.
I would appreciate your support

and vote on May 12, 2015, for Com-
mander. Any questions please call
me at 303-757-0166 or at the Post.
I am always honored to serve Le-
gionnaires.

Tony Jones
Sr. Vice

Commander
Hello, for those of you who don’t

know me, I am Tony Jones and I am
running for Sr. Vice and would like
your support. I have many years in

Clotilde
Szelkowski

Sr. Vice
Commander

Greetings fellow Legionnaires!
My name is Clotilde Szelkowski

(a lot of you know me as Doc, Tilde
or Lady Doc). I’m a former active
duty Hospital Corpsman. I have
come up through the chairs in anoth-
er Post. I have been associated with
The American Legion for almost
64 years — note I said associated.
I was basically brought up on the
principles of The American Legion
as my Mom was an active Legion-

and renewed service to America’s
veterans.

Concerning goal number three,
Post 1 has continuing need for vol-
unteers to successfully accomplish
these Americanism programs: Boys
State, baseball, oratorical, Boy Scouts
and more. Additionally, this year,
Post 1 established the sponsorship
of the All Veterans Honor Guard
that provides burial honors for vet-
eran’s interment at Ft. Logan Na-
tional Cemetery. This Honor Guard
is in constant need of volunteers.

This past year, serving as Post
1’s Senior Vice Commander, has
increased my sense of duty to, and
comradeship with the Post 1 Legion
family. I now ask for your vote and
continued support in becoming
LCW Post 1 Commander. So that
with a renewed vision of a united
Post family achieving shared goals
looking forward to 2019 and beyond
will become reality standing togeth-
er as one.

naire for the duration of my child-
hood and then some. Both of my
parents served in the Navy in WWII
and eventually my Dad became a
Legion member. 

I believe that time and patience
can turn most veterans to member-
ship, just look at my Dad! My great-
est goal in becoming your Sr. Vice
Commander is to familiarize our
younger veterans and active duty
members with our programs and
eventually gain their membership.
THEY are VITAL to our further
existence — far too many posts
have folded due to the death of their
membership. I am somewhat famil-
iar with what they have faced dur-
ing their time of active duty service
as my son is a former active duty
Marine. I can call on him if need be
for current information on our
young people and what they face. I
would appreciate your vote of con-
fidence for Sr. Vice Commander.

Yours in Service,
Clotilde (Lady Doc) Szelkowski 

leadership positions in the military
and private sector. I have a Master’s
Degree in Marketing & Sales. Addi-
tionally, I have extensive training in
recruiting and membership retention.

Now that I am retired, I have
more time to devote to the Post. I am
thanking you in advance for your
support. I will see you at the Post!

by Jim Gaddis
Squadron1 Commander

Hey everyone. Don’t forget that
May is election time here at the
Post. If you are interested in lead-
ership in any of the Legion fami-
ly organizations, come to their
elections. The SAL elections will
be held May 6 at 7 p.m., The Rid-
ers will be on May 11 at 10 a.m.,
The Legion will be on May 12
from 12-7 p.m. and the Auxiliary
is on May 12 at 7 p.m.

Don’t forget to check your cal-
endar for our upcoming events at
the Post. Derby Day is on May 2.
This is always a good time for all
who show up. Sponsor a race, or
just bet on your favorite ol’ nag.
Ladies remember to put on your
best hats for the contest after the
races.

Also on May 16 our own Scott
Garret, who is the current Detach-
ment Commander for the SAL,
will be having his homecoming at
the Post. The Auxiliary will be
cooking Lasagna.

And of course there is the annu-
al Golf Tournament on May 29.
Please come out and participate
in some “pasture pool” for a great
cause.

That’s all for now.

Voiture 97 – 40/8
Mother’s Day Breakfast

Sunday, May 10
10 a.m. to 12 p.m.
Ladies are Guests

Men and children: $7

by Ray Moreno
Well, Spring is officially here

and I hope everyone is enjoying
the weather. I hope that everyone is
aware that the American Legion
family has been very busy making
cosmetic and maintenance changes

throughout the Post. A lot of these
changes needed to be done, espec-
ially in the kitchen and the roof.
We want to keep this building liv-
able and healthy to all those who
use it and make it more enjoyable
for all.

Let’s not forget that the groups
have many planned events in the
following months to help raise mon-
ey for their projects. There are also
planned events to honor and pay
tribute to our fallen veterans and
heroes. 

I know that many of us have
things to do now that the weather is
getting better and our own families
need us to do useful things at home.
Just remember to stop by once in a
while and have lunch, enjoy Ham-
burgers, Spaghetti and Breakfast.
Heck, bring the family! 

Do not forget that Legion elec-
tions are coming up. There are many
positions available; check the bulle-
tin board. As the commander said,
if you want to be part of the solu-
tion and not part of the problem put
your name on the board. 

Now the sad part: I will not seek
a third term as Chef de Gare for the
40/8. There have been changes in
my life that need me to move closer

to my family. I will still be involv-
ed with the 40/8 and this Post and
will assist when I can. I have enjoy-
ed being the Chef de Gare and it has
been very rewarding. I am thankful
for all the good people in the 40/8,

well not so much Tom—he has
stinky feet! I put that in to see who
reads this. My lease is not up ’til
November, so you have me till then. 

COME TO A LEGION MEET-
ING AND BE A VOICE!

40/8 Memorial Service
May 25, 2015 • 10 a.m
Olinger Hampden Cemetery

8600 East Hampden Avenue • Denver, Colorado

Presentation of Colors

National Anthem

POW/MIA Ceremony

40/8 Memorial Service

Forgotten Heroes

Presentation

Taps

Retire the Colors

Thanks to Olinger Mortuaries

Service Presented by Voiture 97 — 40/8

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND



The Legion Riders are gearing
up for a fun sum-
mer. We helped
with the Women’s
Veterans Luncheon
at the end of April. 

We will be hav-
ing elections on the second Saturday
of May. If you are a current mem-
ber of the Riders please consider
running for a position. And on that
note please remember to vote on
the Second Tuesday for Legion or
Auxiliary and on the First
Wednesday for the Sons. Remember
without these three organizations
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The American Legion Riders
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National President’s Visit
To LCW Unit/Post 1

Hosting our National Auxiliary
President Janet Jefford, and Depart-
ment President Suzie Bozzella, was
an honor and special event for Unit
One. My special thanks to the SAL,
Color Guard, Auxiliary and Legion
members who helped us get the
kitchen cleaned and properly work-
ing the night before the event. 

What a humbling experience for
me. Please accept my gratitude for
letting me witness and benefit from
your support. Also, my sincere ap-
preciation to the following people
who helped prepare, clean-up, serve,
and expedite: Al Taylor, Dave Pow-
ers, Paul Jewell, Joanne Carpenter,
Sharon Folk, Georgia Sweeney,
Barb Aaker, Orianne Atkins, Ther-
ese Raymond, Dave Powers, Ann
Ritacco, and Tony Chilelli. Without
all of you we might not have pulled
this off. 

Janet Jefford spoke about the im-
portance of family and how much
her husband and children keep her
focused on the right things. Her
message was particularly impactful
to me after witnessing our Unit/
Post family come together for the
Presidents dinner. 

She also centered on teaching our
youth Americanism and sharing the
American Legion experience with
our families and others. Janet chal-
lenged all of us to continue educat-

President’s Report
by Sue Wagner

ing our youth about Americanism so
that generations to come will con-
tinue supporting our great country.
Thank you all for being part of our
Family!

Time To Elect New
Auxiliary Officers 

Yes it’s that time of year again.
We are busy encouraging Auxiliary
members to sign-up for President,
Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer,
Sergeant-of-Arms, Executive Com-
mittee, Chaplain, and Historian.
Please if you’re interested see Geor-
gia Sweeney or Sharon Folk. Elec-
tions will be held during the May 12
meeting.

there would be no Riders. 
We will be participating in the

Grand Lake Memorial Day Parade
on Memorial Day. 

On May 31, we will be holding
our 2nd Annual Chasin’ the Pig
BBQ. We will be looking for both
Professional competitors and Back-
yard smokers. If you are interested
in participating then please go to
the Post website: www.lcwpost1.org
and on the home page click on the
Rider emblem. There will be an ap-
plication there and we will have a
few at the Post. 

If you are not interested in cook-

UPCOMING
BIRTHDAYS
MAY BIRTHDAYS:
Don Oldfield
Evelyn McCurdy
Russell Attema
Jim Atkins
Sharon Osgood
Kathleen Moran
Steve Labadie
José Baca
Gary Adams
Karl Hansen
Donald Ryan
Pablo Palen
Ralph Kleiger
Kim Stultz
Joanne Carpenter
John Popenhagen
Bart Edwards
Jim Gaddis
Renee Allen
Kyle Gremse
Alan Jaffe
Teri Gremse
Scott Armfield

JUNE BIRTHDAYS:
Hank Silling
Stacy Dorman
Barb Aaker
Ron Hawkins
Charles Wilson
Gary Miller
Christopher Adams
Bill Wells
Jack Bosco
Jeff Birdwell
Steve Harris
Vickie Studinski
Ginny Learch

Janet Jefford
National Auxiliary President

March 2015 Birthdays

March Birthday Winner Don Goldy

April 2015 Birthdays

Join us 
for our

monthly
birthday

celebrations
featuring
birthday
cake and 

a drawing
for $10!

ing but in eating, the cost will be $15
for Adults and $10 for children 10
and under. Look for flyers at the
Post. Tell your friends, family, co-
workers and neighbors and come
enjoy some good food.

We are having a pistol raffle.
Tickets are available now. The
drawing will be on Flag Day, June
14 at 5 p.m. 

Also on Flag Day we will be hav-
ing a Flag Disposal ceremony. This
will happen just about dusk on that
day in the parking lot. 

We are still looking for members,
if you want to participate and you
ride a motorcycle, at least 500cc,
come check us out. Our calendar is
posted on the Rider link on the web-
site. Check it out and see what we
have planned in the upcoming
months. If you would like to get
emails on upcoming activities
please send an email to legionriders
@lcwpost1.org. Ride Safe.

LCW POST 1 – 4th Annual
Car And Motorcycle Show!!

July 11, 2015
10 a.m.-2 p.m.

Car/Motorcycle parking starts at 9:45 a.m.
Your entry includes food and beverage! 

Prizes, Music, Beverages, Dashboard Plate
All in support of the Post 1 Color Guard

Only $20/Vehicle or Early Bird Special $15 
Only $15/Motorcycle or Early Bird Special $10 

For more info or an entry form
contact:

Reach_Derek@hotmail.com
or info@cochss.com 

Note: for early bird rate,
must be received by July 5, 2015!

FROM THE POST 1 COLOR GUARD…
We would like to thank all those who supported the Color Guard by

purchasing tickets for a chance to win the smoker. The lucky winner
was Legionnaire Eldon Strong. All the money raised is going to be giv-
en to the Fisher House. A special thanks to everyone who made anon-
ymous donations.

UPCOMING POST 1
BIRTHDAY

CELEBRATIONS

– MAY –
Monday, May 11

6 p.m.

– JUNE –
Monday, June 8

6 p.m.



Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

Legion Riders BBQ
Check with Post

for more info

CALENDAR OF EVENTS • May-June 2015
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class
7-9 p.m.

4

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

MAY BIRTHDAYS
Celebration

6 p.m.
Cake & $10 Drawing

Art Class • 7-9 p.m.

11

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class
7-9 p.m.

Gavaliers
7-9 p.m.

18

Memorial Day

25

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class
7-9 p.m.

JUNE 1

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

JUNE BIRTHDAYS
Celebration

6 p.m.
Cake & $10 Drawing

Art Class • 7-9 p.m.

8

Article deadline
for next issue of 

The Reveille

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class • 7-9 p.m.

Gavaliers • 7-9 p.m.

15

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class • 7-9 p.m.

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Art Class • 7-9 p.m.

22

29

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Military
Appreciation Day

Committee Meeting
6:30-8 p.m.

5

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

LEGION MEETING
ELECTION DAY

12-7 p.m.

AUXILIARY MEETING
7 p.m.

Elections During Meeting

12

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

19

Pick Up Flags From
Crown Hill Cemetery

Meet at Post
8:30 a.m.

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

26

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

2

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

16

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

23

30

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Legion
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

SAL Meeting 7 p.m.

6

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

40/8
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

13

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

SAL
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

20

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Auxiliary
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

27

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Legion
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

SAL Meeting 7 p.m.

3

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

40/8
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

10

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

SAL
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

17

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Auxiliary
Hamburger Night

5-7 p.m.

24

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

CYPC Lunch
11:30 a.m.

7

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

PLANNING & HOUSE
COMMITTEE 
MEETINGS
6:30 p.m.

14

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

EXECUTIVE
BOARD MEETING

6:30 p.m.

21

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Legion
Spaghetti Night

5-7 p.m.

28

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

CYPC Lunch
11:30 a.m.

4

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

PLANNING & HOUSE
COMMITTEE 
MEETINGS
6:30 p.m.

11

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

EXECUTIVE BOARD
MEETING
6:30 p.m.

18

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

40/8
Spaghetti Night

5-7 p.m.

25

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Karaoke
7-11 p.m.

1

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Karaoke
7-11 p.m.

15

Flags To Crown Hill
Cemetery

10 a.m.

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Texas Hold’em
6 p.m.

22

SAL
Golf Tournament

See flyer for details

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Karaoke
7-11 p.m.

5

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Texas Hold’em
6 p.m.

12

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Karaoke
7-11 p.m.

19

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Texas Hold’em
6 p.m.

26

District 6 Convention
10 a.m.-1 p.m.

SAL Derby Day
1-5 p.m.

2

Legion Riders
Meeting
10 a.m.

Girls State Training
11 a.m.-3 p.m.

9

Armed
Forces Day

40/8 Promenade
10-11 a.m.

Run For The Wall
Lunch Meeting

11 a.m.

SAL Detachment
Commander
Homecoming

4 p.m.

16

Baby Shower For
Megan Jewell
& Katie Evers
11 a.m.-2 p.m.

Bingo
3 p.m.

23

30

Legion Riders
Meeting
10 a.m.

13

40/8 Promenade
10-11 a.m.

Run For The Wall
Lunch Meeting

11 a.m.

Bingo
Check for time

20

27

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

Legion Baseball
Umpire Meeting

1-4 p.m.

Don’t let yourself
get too tired
to join us on

Burger Nights.

Help support our
programs with your

donations to the
groups who work

so hard all year long.

Thank a volunteer!

3

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

40/8 Breakfast
10 a.m.-12 p.m.

10

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

17

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

24 29

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

7

Army
Birthday

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

Flag Day Ceremony
Veterans Park

9 a.m.

SAL Breakfast
10 a.m.-12 p.m.

Flag Disposal - Sunset

14

Father’s Day

Attend The Church
Of Your Choice

21

28

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

Touch of Vegas
Fundraiser For

Childhood Cancer
5:30-9:30 p.m.

8

6

Lunch Served
11 a.m.-1:30 p.m.

INSTALLATION OF
2015-2016
OFFICERS

Legion, Auxiliary, SAL

9

31
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Department Convention
Is June 25-26

In Colorado Springs


